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President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan received a phone call 
today from His Excellency Mohammed Shia Al Sudani, Prime Minister of the Republic of 
Iraq, during which they exchanged congratulations on the occasion of the holy month 
of Ramadan. 
  
His Highness the President and His Excellency Al Sudani expressed their sincere wishes 
on this blessed occasion, praying to Almighty God for this month to be a time of 
goodness and blessings for the UAE and Iraq and their peoples while ushering in 
stability and safety for Islamic nations and the entire world 
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